
May 30, 2006 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re:  Case No. 02-E-0779 – Further revisions to New York State Electric & Gas 
Corporation’s Standby Service tariff 
 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

New York State Electric & Gas Corporation ("NYSEG" or “the Company”) hereby 
submits for filing the following enclosed tariff leaves in compliance with the New York Public 
Service Commission’s ("Commission’s") Order Extending Deadline and Continuing Standby 
Rate Exemption , in Case 02-E-0779, issued and effective May 23, 2006 (the “Order”).  This 
filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the 
Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 
 
PSC No. 120 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No. 284, Revision 2 
Leaf No. 286, Revision 3 
 
Effective June 1, 2006 
 

The above revised tariff leaves are being filed pursuant to the Order. Ordering Clause No. 
1 directs the Companies to file amended tariffs that would extend the deadline for DG or CHP 
projects to be in-service, and therefore qualifying for an exemption from standby rates or a phase-
in to those rates, from May 31, 2006 to May 31, 2009.   

 
In accordance with Ordering Clause No. 2, the requirement of Public Service Law 

Section 66(12) (b) as to newspaper publication of the proposed tariff revisions is waived because 
the Company will directly inform inquiring DG and CHP customers of the deadline extension. 
 
            If there are any questions regarding this filing, please call Patricia Clune at (607) 762-
7512, or me at (607) 762-7341, as appropriate.  
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Christine M. Stratakos 
       Manager, Pricing & Analysis 
       Rates & Regulatory Economics 
 
Enclosures 

Received: 5/30/2006


